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I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed Stonehenge tunnel.

I urge a re-examination of the Development Consent Order taking into consideration current cost estimates,
UNESCQO’s position & new information since the examination closed in 2019.

I am also greatly concerned about damage to the environment & general character & ambiance surrounding
Stonehenge; not only for the benefit of visitors but, importantly, to ensure its continued status as a World

Heritage Site.

With the problem of climate change as pressing as it is consideration should also be given to the well known
fact that when new roads are built traffic, & therefore emissions, will increase ~ which in addition corrodes the
stones themselves.

I would also remind you that alternative, & cheaper, routes such as the Southern Bypass are available which I
beg you to reconsider.

Kind regards,

Elizabeth Elliot Cooke

Sent from my iPad





